
Letter:  Heavenly  sustains
Bread & Broth
To the community,

Thanks to the sponsorship of Heavenly Mountain Resort, the
cooking skills of the B&B volunteer cooks and the efforts of
the Heavenly sponsor crew and B&B volunteers, a hearty stew,
mixed vegetables, fruit salad, beverages and desserts were
served to the very grateful guests at Bread & Broth’s April 8
dinner.

Over  90  meals  were  served  and  many  of  the  dinner  guests
happily left with leftovers.

Heavenly Mountain Resort’s 12 annual Adopt A Day sponsorships
are made possible through a grant provided by the Vail Resorts
Charitable Fund/Vail Resorts Echo. Heavenly has chosen to host
one Adopt A Day per month and encourages Heavenly employees to
volunteer three hours of their time to assist B&B volunteers
at their designated Monday evening dinners.

Heavenly’s April 8 sponsor volunteer crew were a cheerful,
hardworking team who described their volunteer opportunity as
“an honor to join forces with our colleagues and serve our
community”. The Heavenly volunteers for the evening were Kelly
Carmichael,  manager,  product  sales;  Sean  Clark,  assistant
manager, scanning; Jolena Hearn, assistant manager, greeters;
Jimi  Herbst,  assistant  manager,  product  sales;  and  Paul
Hopkins, direct, product sales.

Bread & Broth is very grateful to Vail Resorts Echo Foundation
for their grant to the B&B program. Their grant has been a
major funding source for providing the hot, nutritious dinners
B&B provides for the needy of the South Lake Tahoe community.

For  information  on  how  you  can  support  the  B&B  program,
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contact me at (530) 542.2876 or carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth


